
Our kids need to be safe! Please move SB801 to the next phase of legislative process. There's a lot of talk with regards to 
the safety and well being of our children. SB801 is your chance for meaningful action that WILL save kids lives. It's in 
everyone's interest that some kind of actual steps be taken instead of just talk. It feasible, affordable and much needed.  
Thank you, Daniel Dills 
 


